Quality Assurance Scheme

News story

Our latest blog talks about the importance of our accreditation by the
Institute and Faculty of Actuaries’ Quality Assurance Scheme.

GAD is proud to be accredited by Institute and Faculty of Actuaries’ Quality
Assurance Scheme. In our latest blog we talk about our latest annual return.
It shows we’ve been continuously improving; working to uphold the standards

needed to complete high-quality actuarial work.
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